From: Scott Spear

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: April 28, 2021

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

Dear Nimesh,

Thank you for your call. First of all I'd like to apologize for submitting the FAA coordination documents so
many times. Second we have notched out the FAA frequencies as well as the CBRS frequency you
shared with us. Next, we have changed the start date to 5/15/2021. Last, this is a manned flight involving
a Cessna 172. Again, thank you for your assistance and please let me know if you have any more
guestions.

Kind regards,

Scott Spear



